
The New Mexico Bureau of Mine 
Safety (BMS) will be conducting a 
Train-the-Trainer class on March 20, 
21, 22, 2018  at the offices on the 

New Mexico Tech Campus in Socorro, 
NM.  The class is designed to prepare 
qualified persons who are requesting 
MSHA approval to provide mine 
safety training under 30 CFR Part 48 

For details, contact: 
Contact Debora McVey at  575-835-5460 

debora.mcvey@nmt.edu 

The cost is $400 per person, 
paid in advance and refundable 
up to one week prior to the 
class.


